JAMES McCOY EXPECTS |
EARLY BOAT RIDE

WOULD/LIKE TO RECEIV LETTERS
FROM JASPER COUNTY FRIENDS

James W. McCoy, who writes from
a new APO address asks that the ad-
dress of his Mentor-Democrat be
changed so that he may get each
week’s issue as quickly as possible. “I
look forward to getting the Mentor
each week,” he writes “and will be
very glad when conditions are again
normal so I can get it at home each
week.”

“I am not overseas yet,” he says,
“but expect to be in the near future
I will appreciate getting letters from
anyone wishing to write me. I may
not be very prompt in answering, but
they will know I was pleased to hear
from them.”

Those wishing to write him may
obtain his address from the Mentor-
_Democrat office.



